
From: "Shelby County States Attorney - Ruth Woolery" <statesattorney@shelbycounty-il.gov> 
Sent: 10/3/24 12:35 PM 
To: shcoboardchair@shelbycounty-il.gov 
Subject: Re: TRO 
 
You are free to do that, however, I have already filed a motion requesting the Court to appoint 
you and the board separate counsel. Up to you how you’d like to proceed.  
 
Ruth 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
On Oct 3, 2024, at 11:59 AM, Shelby County Board Chair - Bobby Orman 
<shcoboardchair@shelbycounty-il.gov> wrote: 

 
SA Woolery, 
Due to conflict in the matter of the Boehm TRO case and that I'm individually named in my 
capacity as a board member, I have elected to retain my own counsel. 
Thanks  
Bobby  
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